
BUILDING MEANINGFUL 
CONNECTIONS IN EVERY FAMILY  

The Diocese of Broken Bay promotes awareness of 
Safeguarding each September. 

We invite all families to share with us your experiences of 
how you connect as a family in the form of a story, a video or 

a photo during Safeguarding Month of September.

Some suggestions might include exercising together, 
bushwalking, baking or play a game. 

SAFEGUARDING
MONTHfamilies
SEPTEMBER 2022

Entries will be open September 1 to September 30.
*Submission of entries will be taken as consent to share

The most creative and inspirational 
entries will be showcased on our 

Diocesan Safeguarding Month webpage.

SCAN 
 TO

 ENTER

Scan for
more 
activity 
ideas

bbcatholic.org.au/safeguardingmonth2022

bbcatholic.org.au/safeguarding/engaging-with-your-family 


